18/4/50

THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA PHILADELPHIA

Feb. 10, 1933.

Dear Professor Steindorff,

I am not sure that I have yet thanked you for kindly sending me an offprint of your very interesting article, which I have read with much interest, on "Aniba: Vorläufiger Bericht...." which appeared in the last number of the Annales du Serv.

I am at present trying to get all the Aniba pottery photographed; but the photographers have so much to do for other sections of this Museum that I cannot say that it will be done very soon. The photographer also have the bronze objects.

With best greetings,

Yours very sincerely.

Battiscombe gunn